
Save-On-Foods 
Throws 250 People 

Out Of Work! 
 

After more than twenty years of operation, the Overwaitea Food 
Group, which owns Save-On-Foods is permanently closing its 
Langley warehouse and throwing 250 people out of work! 
 
Some of those who will lose their jobs have been with the company 
since the day the warehouse opened. 
 
These 250 people will lose their jobs simply because company 
management says they can do their work cheaper by contracting it out 
to others at lower wages. 
 
Save-On doesn’t care that the warehouse employees are distributing 
more groceries than they ever have in the past. 
 
Save-On doesn’t care that some of its warehouse employees have 
worked for the company for over twenty years! 
 
 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT 
 

When you do your shopping today please take the time to tell the management 
of this Save-On store that you support the Save-On warehouse workers in our 
fight to save our jobs! 

 
Brooke Sundin, President   www.ufcw1518.com  Ivan Limpright, Secretary-Treasurer 
uswa2952 
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